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DANGEROUS GOODS PANEL

Frankfurt, 16 to 20 September 2002

Agenda Item 2: Development of recommendations for amendments to the Technical Instructions
for incorporation in the 2005/2006 edition

UN 1266, PERFUMERY PRODUCTS WITH FLAMMABLE SOLVENTS 

(Presented by J. Abouchaar)

1. INTRODUCTION

1.1 In the 2001-2002 edition of the TI, in part 3,Table 3-1, the quantity allowed for UN 1266,
Perfumery products with flammable solvents, Packing Group II, was changed from 15L/PI 305 to 5L/PI 305
on Passenger aircraft.  This amendment is not identified with the appropriate symbol in the margin nor it is
identified in the report of DGP 18 as either an agenda discussion or, as an editorial change. 

1.1.2 Perfumery products has had a limit of 15 litres since the TI were first introduced back to 1984
and this was an intentional decision based on experience and on the safety record of the perfumery industry.

1.1.3 Changing the limit per package from 15 to 5 litres has the potential for a large impact on this
industry and would require a paper before the ICAO DGP in order to assess both the improvement in safety
and the economic impact of such a decision. To my recollection, there has not been such a paper.

2. PROPOSAL

2.1 It is proposed to reinstate in Part 3,Table 3-1, the quantity allowed for UN 1266, Perfumery
products with flammable solvents Packing Group II, back to 15L/PI 305 on Passenger aircraft.
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